

## **Landmark Lighting Request Form**

Please complete the form and scan/email to <a href="mailto:corporate@whistler.ca">corporate@whistler.ca</a> along with your cover letter addressed "To Mayor and Council" with information regarding your campaign or cause. We will contact you to confirm the status of your request.

Contact Name	Robyn Edmondson
Organization	N/a
Business Address	N/a
City/Province/Postal Code	8234 Mountain View Drive, Whistler BC V8E 0G3
Business Phone Number	N/a
Business Email	N/a
Website Address	http://www.october15.ca/
Brief description of the event associated with your request - 75 words or less (Information here will be used for communications and the sign on the bridge. RMOW will edit copy if necessary.)	In recognition of Pregnancy and Infant Loss Awareness Day on October 15, the Resort Municipality of Whistler will be changing the lights on the Fitzsimmons Creek bridge to pink and blue to show support for affected families in Whistler.  As you cross the bridge, please take a moment to pause and celebrate these children, forever cherished and carried in the hearts of their family, friends and community.
Optional: Social Media Campaign Title (include hashtags)	
Landmark Choice	Fitzsimmons Covered Bridge
Date of Event	15th October
Colour Request	Pink & blue

Signature:	RE	
Date:	September 9, 2022	

This application does not guarantee that your event lighting request will be approved or your date is available.